
The MTA is unnecessarily driving the Transport Workers Union workforce to 
shutdown Metro-North. Our 560 Members have provided vital safety func
tions at the railroad for decades and throughout the recent pandemic. MTA 
negotiators are bargaining in bad faith, lying and trying to cheat TWU mem-
bers over what comes down to a measly $500.12 per worker!  This while it 
continues to spend billions of taxpayer dollars on inept consultants and poor 
operational decisions affecting its ridership year after year.

STRIKE
Metro-North!Metro-North!

BRACE FOR POTENTIAL

at

Our Members, once hailed as Heroes and Essential
Workers, have gone long enough without the raises
they need to provide for their families and, when 
released, are prepared to STRIKE in order to do so!


